
Invitation to a Town Hall Meeting in London 
 
The Central Bank of Nigeria is pleased to invite stakeholders to a 
presentation by the Governor of the Central Bank of Nigeria. The 
presentation will address recent developments in the macroeconomic 
environment and banking sector in Nigeria. 
 
The Governor will be accompanied by some Deputy Governors and the 
new Managing Directors of Union Bank, Oceanic Bank, Intercontinental 
Bank, Afribank and FinBank. 
 
Details of the time and venue are as follows: 
 
Date: Friday 28 August 
Time: 10.00 am to 12.00 pm 
Venue: Andaz Hotel  
Address: Liverpool Street, London, EC2M 7QN 
 
The Managing Directors will also be available for a series of 1-on-1 
meetings at the same venue from 2.00 to 4.00 pm. 
 
The target audience includes international correspondent banks, lenders, 
rating agencies, Nigerians in Diaspora, members of the diplomatic corp and 
officials of the Nigerian High Commission. We will be delighted if you are 
able to attend and apologise in advance for the relatively short notice. 
 
Kindly confirm your attendance to David Westover of Citigate Dewe 
Rogerson at  david.westover@citigatedr.co.uk or on +442072822886 or 
Justin Griffiths at justin.griffiths@citigatedr.co.uk 

 
 

 


